
 

 

Construction Update for the Week of May 28 
 

On Monday, construction will be suspended in recognition of Memorial Day. Tuesday, storm sewer work 
will resume between Washington Street and Algonquin Street.  
  
Main Street from Washington Street north to Algonquin Road will continue to function as a one-way 
only southbound street through this phase of construction. Vehicles traveling northbound on Main 
Street are being detoured at Washington Street to Harrison Street. At the end of the week, the open travel 
lane and parking on Main Street will be shifted to the west side of Main Street, but will remain one-way 
southbound. 
  
Drivers are urged to use caution while traveling in this area to ensure the safety of workers and 
pedestrians.  
  
You can view construction progress on the Old Town Algonquin website, which features a time lapse 
camera that captured the sanitary sewer construction work that was completed last week on this section of 
the corridor.  

 

 

 

http://oldtownalgonquin.org/take-a-look.html
http://oldtownalgonquin.org/maps.html


For detour maps and construction updates visit the project website at www.oldtownalgonquin.org. You 
can contact the construction team at any time or attend the next Coffee with the Contractor on June 1 
from 9:00 am - 10:00 am at Historic Village Hall if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

  

  

 

    

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qJIK7SzSTgdvagiY6m5qZx770kS1bcqIRu9F3X_mjYIwVk-v8fbLPuoM9FGOk0pqhimobBWwMgenAtbEu-9Cd8PEdTf_VgByyNdKnXBLCWvRXGudiBzlT6-dg2zsWm50qCB7GgB5BDa0l7h96aFpCbWcmMKxu_2E&c=ic09OUPy5GaguSzM3zR06E3Lurwuae-2ysFb3QRXucXmyvzDnDQqZg==&ch=4U16EfRpUu41hZGs8flaOMCe8v2TdsHrdpyDPVf6oYIrXMmbDY0oJQ==

